
Wolves Class News
What we are learning...

Topic: Most of our topic learning this half term 
is based around Ancient Egypt. We will be 
finding out about the lives of everyday 
Egyptians, the importance of the River Nile and 
will look in depth at why the discovery of 
Tutankhamun was so important. 
Science: We start this half term by finishing our 
topic ‘Healthy Bodies’ by looking in detail at our 
circulatory system, how our heart works and the 
composition and function of our blood. Then, 
we will be doing a mini-topic on microorganisms 
which will include some exciting experiments 
where we will investigate these crucial tiny 
microbes..  
Maths: We are heading towards the end of our 
Algebra topic and will then start to look at ratio 
and proportion. We will finish this half term by 
learning about area, perimeter and volume.
English: We have been really impressed with 
some of the writing being produced in our 
English lessons. This week, we have started 
working on an informative piece of persuasive 
writing that will aim to help the reader make 
good decisions about looking after their 
physical and mental health. Following this, we 
will be writing a recount of Howard Carter’s 
discovery of the tomb of Tutankhamun. 

Information...
Homework: In addition to spellings, 
reading and times tables practice, 
children will be bringing home some 
maths arithmetic homework each week 
from next week. This will help them to 
become really confident in these crucial 
maths skills. 

Bikeability: This takes place the W.C. 14th 
March: group 1 will need their bikes in 
school on the Monday and Tuesday, 
group 2 will need their bikes in school on 
the Tuesday and Wednesday. I will let you 
know which group your child is in at the 
beginning of next week. Tomorrow, a bike 
check and health form will be sent home 
for you to fill in. Please can you return 
these to school by Friday 11th March. 

SATS Booster Club: It has been great to 
see how enthusiastic the class has been 
about the SATS Booster Club. Mrs Lynn, 
Mrs Mawson and Mrs Parnaby are really 
enjoying the sessions with their groups 
and have all told me how lovely the 
children are to work with. SATS Booster 
Club continues until the second week in 
May. 

Diary dates…
Every Wednesday: SATS 
Booster Club 15:15 - 16:15
03.03.22 World Book Day
W.C. 14.03.22 Bikeability 
18.03.22 Bags 2 School
01.04.22 - 03.04.22 Residential
08.04.22 Finish for Easter 

We have had a great start to 
the new half term as the 

children have come back to 
school with a fantastic 

attitude and have got straight 
back to it. It is a busy half term 

with lots going on as we look 
forward to Bikeability, our 

residential and continue to 
prepare for the SATS in May. 

As always, if you have any 
queries or questions please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch 
at: r.cameron@kf.starmat.uk. 
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